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My name is Kolin Smith, a former Alaskan Resident and active Alaskan Enthusiast. It has been brought to my

attention that there is consideration to review and establish new regulations regarding the use of recreational

vehicles in the Chugach National Forest.

 

After having heard from multiple business owners, organizations, and fellow enthusiasts from across the country

on the matter I have taken the time to thoroughly review all options presented. In my review, I support Plan B of

all possible options, with modifications to possibly open more areas to exploration and recreation.  I STRONGLY

oppose options C or D. 

 

The sheer volume of actual users of the Chugach aka [ldquo]real people[rdquo], who have submitted comment

on behalf of the area[rsquo]s that many call our second home has shown the demand for all likeminded

individuals to be treated equal in this conversation.

 

It should not matter how someone choses to recreate and appreciate the vast beauty of the area but more so

how it can provide unity and sustainability for future generations as well as current to continue to enjoy this

incredible area we all value so much.

 

Thank you


